
 

   

 

 

Initial Year 7 Parent and Tutor Evening  
Thursday 14th November, 4pm – 6pm  

  

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 students, 

 

On Thursday 14th November, parents and carers of Year 7 students are invited to meet with 

their child’s team leaders.   

 

The aim of the evening is for parents/carers to see how your child is settling in at Newsome 

Academy and to discuss any concerns with your child's team leader. The team leader will 

discuss how well your child has transitioned to Newsome Academy across all areas. There 

will be another opportunity later in the school year where you will be able to meet with your 

child’s individual teaching staff.   

 

Miss Crossland, Head of Year, and other key staff will also be available to meet with you on 

the night. 

 

Please see below on how to access the booking system to make an appointment with your 

child’s team leader. 

    

We look forward to meeting you on Thursday 14th November.  

The parent-tutor meetings are to be held on Tuesday 14th November from 4pm – 6pm for parents 

and carers of Year 7 students. Please follow the below steps to book your tutor evening 

appointment: 

• To make your appointments please login at: https://parents-booking.co.uk/newsome 

• Follow the set-up instructions below 

• You will be able to book appointments until Wednesday 13th November when bookings will 

close. 

 
Log-In 

Details 

• Your first name and surname 

• Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth 

• The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you. 

• Appointments will be available to book during the selected teachers’ available 

meeting slots. 

• After you have made your appointments, you can print or receive confirmation 

via email. 

 

 

 

https://parents-booking.co.uk/newsome


 

   

 

 

 
 

 

Contact 

Details 

Remember, you can always get in touch with our Curriculum Leads - these and the 

Pastoral Leads are all listed on our website or by clicking here. 

• English: Mrs Berry, sberry@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

• Maths: Ms Moulavasili, cmoulavasili@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

• Science: Mr Frisby, afrisby@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

• Languages: Mrs Fox, rfox@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

• Humanities: Mr Carr, tcarr@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

• Creative & Performing Arts: Ms Cole, ecole@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

• Year 7 Head of Year: Ms Crossland, acrossland@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me: 

ahall@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms Anna Hall 

Assistant Headteacher – SEND and Inclusion   
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